
ETUC calls for revisions of Written Statement 
Directive 

 Europe 

The ETUC has made a number of specific proposals for revision of the Written 
Statement Directive. The ETUC says that the legislation should cover as many 
workers as possible, including the growing number of self-employed and gig 
economy workers. It should provide information before the start of the employment 
relationship and extend the information requirements, on pay and working time and 
other issues. The ETUC also wants to see a right to adequate remuneration and 
guaranteed hours (putting an end to zero-hour type contracts) and ensure online 
platforms do not avoid or evade their responsibilities as employers.
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